
901 S. Stewart Street, Suite 2002 • Carson City, Nevada 89701 • p: (775) 684-2800 • f: (775) 684-2811 • water.nv.gov 

 

 

 

 

Small Business Impact Survey: 
Changes to NAC 533 related to Extensions of Time 

   
The Nevada Division of Water Resources (NDWR) is proposing changes to the Nevada 
Administrative Code (NAC) 533 regarding extensions of time. This survey aims to assess the 
impact of these changes on small businesses. Participation is voluntary, and the information 
gathered will help NDWR draft a small business impact statement, which will be available on the 
Division’s website. Future public workshops will provide additional opportunities for comment. 
 
Survey Focus: 

• Assessing the impact of amended regulations on your business. 
• If the changes impose significant economic burdens or restrict business operations, 

NDWR will: 
1. Consult with affected small businesses. 
2. Consider methods to reduce the impact. 
3. Prepare and share a small business impact statement. 

 
Proposed Regulation Changes: 

• Simplify and clarify definitions. 
• Reduce submission requirements and use general requirements to allow flexibility. 
• Ensure list of factors is sufficient for all manners of use.   
• Revise regulation review timeline. 

 
The following URL is a link to a survey: https://forms.office.com/g/R8gcPuxWiV 
 
Survey Closing Date: October 9, 2025 
For assistance, ajjensby@water.nv.gov or 775-684-2800. 
 
 
For more details, visit the Division’s website:  
https://water.nv.gov/index.php/bulletinboard/regulations/eot-regulations/ 
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